
        

                        

   
Media Alert 
 
R533 Road between Bushbuckridge and Graskop closed due to roadworks. 
Motorists who were planning to use the R533 Road are advised to use alternative routes. 
The Department will advise once the road has been opened.  
 
For enquiries contact:  
Moeti Mmusi  
079 291 0664 
 
 
 
    

https://drive.google.com/u/0/settings/storage?hl=en-GB&utm_medium=web&utm_source=gmail&utm_campaign=storage_meter&utm_content=storage_normal
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